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Dated 12/01/2024 

 

THE 38TH EDITION OF AAHAR - THE INTERNATIONAL FOOD AND HOSPITALITY FAIR  

 

Dear Exporters, 

 

AAHAR - The International Food and Hospitality Fair is one of the important food fairs 

organized in India and APEDA is the co-organizer of this event.  

AAHAR-2024 scheduled to be held during 7th – 11th March 2024 at Pragati Maidan, New 
Delhi. 

The event provides a good platform to the food business operators to showcase their 

products where all the potential players from India as well as from all over the world visit. 

APEDA registered member exporters who are interested to participate in this event and 

exhibit their products under APEDA pavilion may apply online.  

APEDA will be allotting an area of 9 sqm built up stand or its multiples depending upon the 
availability of space.  

The stall charges will be communicated in due course.  

The online application may be submitted by 12.02.2024. 

The exporters can fill the online application by using their RCMC no., User Id and password. 

The link for the application is: 

 https://itrack.apeda.gov.in/mda/NewTradeFairApplication.aspx?RequestID=93647862     

(www.apeda.gov.in >> Trade Information >> Events/Trade Fairs >> Apply for Trade Fairs) 

In case of any clarification, please contact Sh. Nishant Bansod, Asst. Manager (email: 

nishant@apeda.gov.in) or Sh. Wohaib Alam, Business Development Manager (email: 
yppr@apeda.gov.in) 

 

                                                                                                              Man Prakash Vijay 

Dy. General Manager 
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